
 

 

NOTICE 
 

The City of International Falls’ Budget & Finance Committee 

(Committee-of-the –Whole) will be meeting on Monday, August 

20, 2018 at the hour of 1:00 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the 

Municipal Building, 600 Fourth Street, to review and discuss 1) all 

matters related to the proposed 2019 preliminary budget and 

property tax levy, and 2) development of a Communications Plan 

for the proposed 1% sales and use tax.   

 

Office of the City Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting will include a quorum (three or more) of the members of the City Council; however, no 

official actions of the City Council shall be taken.  

 

The City of International Falls complies with the ADA.  Individuals with disabilities requiring special aids 

should contact the City Administrator, 600 Fourth Street, International Falls, MN, 56649, 218-283-9484, 48 

hours prior to the scheduled meeting.   

 

 


